
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
 
Secrest, Wardle, Lynch, Hampton, Truex & Morley, P.C. is pleased to announce that    
Drew Broaddus, an experienced appellate attorney, recently joined the firm’s appellate 
department.   
 
After obtaining his B.A. from Alma College, Mr. Broaddus attended Valparaiso University 
School of Law where he obtained his law degree, cum laude, in 2002.  While attending V.U. 
he was associate editor for the Law Review, President of the International Law Society, and 
received course honors in Labor Law, Corporate Finance and Law & Economics.  
Additionally, he served as a research clerk to law professors wherein he conducted  
extensive review of new case law relative to the Americans with Disabilities Act, Family 
Medical Leave Act, and other employment and civil rights statutes.     
 
Mr. Broaddus is a member of the State Bar of Michigan and the Michigan State Bar’s Public 
Corporation Law Section.  His involvement with this Section includes publishing two 
articles; one regarding exclusionary zoning as analyzed in recent decisions of the Court of 
Appeals and the other focused on the possibility of Michigan courts moving toward a 
“shocks the conscience” standard for land use claims.        
 
For further information regarding Drew Broaddus or to read his published articles, please 
click Drew Broaddus or contact him at (248) 539-2807. 
 
 

http://secrestwardle.com/view_attorney.php?attorney_id=176&attorneys

